Prairie Heights Community School Corporation

Jeff Reed, Superintendent
305 5 1150 E LaGrange, IN 46761
Phone: (260) 351-3214
Fax: (260) 351-3614

April 14, 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Around midnight last night, I was notified via text about an email that was sent out to
school districts around the state of Indiana in regards to a bomb threat. This email was
sent to thirty-five superintendents, including me. 1 notified the LaGrange County
Sheriff's Department and forwarded them the email. The Indiana State Police and
Homeland Security were also aware of the threat. Our school officials communicated
with the sheriffs of LaGrange County and Steuben County early this morning and both
recommended attending school as normal as this was considered a random, low-level
threat. This same scenario occurred in Washington on Wednesday with a random
threat sent to thirty-five school districts across the state.

As always, student safety is our top priority and we would not be in attendance if we
believed anyone’s safety was in jeopardy.

Respectfully,

Jeff Reed
Superintendent



